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Dear Ms Fennell 
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 22 May 2017. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked for: 
 

Please provide details of RE:FIT projects undertaken between 2012 and May 2017 as follows:  
 

 date of mini-competition launch  

 date of selection of preferred supplier  

 date of contract signature  

 format of competition (target or partner bid)  

 capital investment  

 annual carbon savings  

 annual electricity savings (kWh)  

 annual gas savings (kWh) 
 
The data is provided in the attached spreadsheet. We however do not hold data on electricity 
savings and gas savings separately. 
 
Please note that we do not hold the dates of the selection of preferred suppliers and only know 
the date of contract signature for some projects (where we have them we have provided them 
to you in the spreadsheet). 
 
Our RE:FIT programme manager would also be interested to find out more about your research, 
in particular on ESCOs and schools , given RE:FIT’s work to support schools. If you were keen to 
meet her, please could you email Sylvia.baron@london.gov.uk 
 
Finally, if you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring 
that you quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
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If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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